
 
WE’RE HAVING A PARTY!!
On Saturday, November 8, approximately 200 WUU’s will gather at the Hellenic Center on Mooretown Road for a special evening to celebrate
the next steps in Building Our Future! The Capital Campaign Gala festivities will begin at 6 pm, with appetizers and a cash bar, followed by
special entertainment and exciting announcements, visuals, words of inspiration, and a tapas buffet supper. This will be a time to honor our
past, celebrate the exciting present, and contemplate the future of WUU.
 
The Capital Campaign Gala will be held at the Hellenic Center on Mooretown Road from 6-9 pm, Saturday,
November 8.
 
What is a “Special Use Permit” (SUP) and why do we need it? 
 
Our sanctuary building was built before places of worship in our zoning district were required to have a SUP. However, this has changed. Our
planned expansion now requires that we have a special use permit.
 
As part of the SUP process, we have engaged civil engineers, architects, traffic analysts, and archaeologists to prepare the application which
will be reviewed by the JCC staff, then the Planning Commission and Board of Supervisors, with the hope and expectation that the SUP will be
granted.  It is important to get over this hurdle before doing the detailed site engineering in the spring.
 
Expect to see surveying flags and archaeological holes dug around the property before the end of the year.
 
The drawings, which were submitted with the application, will be available for review at the Gala.  One more step in Building Our Future.

 

 



IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR
FUTURE


